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Greetings Central Cal!  Convention will begin on Monday, March 16, with Youth day in Sanger at Bethel 
Community Church.  The rest of convention will be March 17-19, at Clovis PCG.  Our host pastors are always 
gracious to allow the use of their facilities.  Our business session will begin on Wednesday at 2pm; this year 
business will include our District Secretary election and the ratification of the Youth Director. 
 
I believe that we will leave Convention this year knowing that we have been in the presence of God.  We are 
going to see God move in miraculous ways.  God has given me a message for you titled “DOING MORE”.  I 
know that God is going to use this sermon to help our District to “SEEK HIM FIRST”.  God is still building 
the church and His kingdom. 
 
Prayer and fasting is vital for the success of our Convention.  The results that we have seen in the past are a 
direct result of our determination in prayer.  We are DOING MORE!  THIS YEAR WE ARE HAVING 10, 
EIGHT HOUR PRAYER MEETINGS FOR CONVENTION at the District Office.  We began those weekly 
prayer meetings on Jan. 10th and will continue weekly until convention.  See schedule for times and dates. 
Please join me during these special called prayer times. 
 
I know that this District has been blessed because of our commitment to Global Missions.  Please pray about 
bringing an offering for our Mission’s service.  This year we will be supporting Les Melton’s orphanage in 
Ahikam, along with Karl Hargestam’s unreached people groups around the globe. My goal is to send 
$15,000.00 to each of them.  Because we are DOING MORE, I am certain we will raise $30,000.00 for our 
Global Mission’s support.  
 

Please DON’T forget that we have a very large budget for Convention.  When each of our Ministers send in 
their budget offering of $25.00 and each of our churches send in their budget offering of $50.00, our budget 
will be met!  Remember that if your church gives $600.00 or more to First Fruits or Domestic Ministries, your 

church’s obligation to give to the budget is waived.  Pre-registration of $25.00 will be available until March 

10, 2020.   After that date, registration will be $30.00.   I have included the registration form in this packet.  
Thank you, for all you do to make this district the BEST!! 

  
It’s all about souls for the Kingdom,  
 

Rob Culver 
 
Bishop Rob Culver 
Central California District 
Pentecostal Church of God 


